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Hello,

I see there is planning proposal to build yet more houses on the velmore farm. My
objections for this development is that:-
1. The roads around Templars Way are already congested, especially during peak times
2. Also Templars Road & School Lane are always flooded and the roundabout always
floods
3. The land of Velmore Farm is also really boggy and flopds easily
4. There is already not enough Doctors and Dentist practices for existing local people
5. There is not enough schools or education facilities
6. There is lots of traffic on Castle Lane to North Baddesley is also very busy and a
dangerous road even now without even more traffic
7. With approx 1070 new houses that could mean more than an additional 2000 cars on the
road in this area, which will cause more accidents and delays etc.
8. Chandlers Ford and the local surrounding areas are already saturating the local
community.
9.
Please do NOT let this planning go ahead, Thank you

kind regards

Mr. Wheeler




